
Welcome to the Sugar House Community Council

Sign up for Our Email Newsletter

For Email Marketing  you can trust The SHCC is a 501(c)(3) charity. Your generous donation
is tax deductible.

The Sugar House Community Council meets regularly at 7:00pm on the first Wednesday of
every month at the Sprague Library. You can read our most recent newsletter and agenda for
the upcoming meeting below. Contact us with questions - sugarhousecouncil@yahoo.co
m
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